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Technical Review Board 
Memorandum 

 

Date: November 5, 2018 

Issue:  Seismic Risk Assessment (SRA’s) and Training Session 

 

Discussion: 

A new on-line SRA was developed over the past year primarily for use with an 
Assessment Project implemented by the Association for the Ministry of Education. The 
new SRA has been well received by the engineers that used it, and will now be the 
standard form for assessing seismic risk in blocks under the Seismic Mitigation Program. 
The SRA is replacing the Rapid Assessments that have been in use for several years now. 
 
Training in the use of SRA’s is required to complete SRA’s. The training will be provided 
at no cost to attendees, and the time invested can be applied towards Professional 
Development. The session is expected to be approximately 90 minutes in length. 
 
 
IMPORTANT 
 

A training session has been scheduled as follows: 
 
Thursday, November 29th 
10am to Noon (the room and coffee will be available at 9:30) 
At Engineers and Geoscientists BC’s offices (4010 Regent St, Burnaby) 
  
To help plan the training session, please email Phillip Chambers, TRB Manager at 
phillipchambersconsulting@shaw.ca and confirm the names of engineers 
interested in attending. 
 
Please note the Engineers and Geoscientists BC conference room can 
accommodate up to 35 people. Attendance for the session will be on a ‘first come’ 
basis. A second session will be added as and if required. 
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